
 
 

 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

       
      

   
       

   
       

      
         

   
 

      
         

   
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 22, 2024 

Oklahoma Corporation Commission 
P.O. Box 52000 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 

Attn: Public Utility Division 

Emailed to: pudenergy@occ.ok.gov 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONSTRUCT 

Pursuant to the notice requirements contained at Section 160.21 of the Oklahoma Wind Energy 
Development Act, 17 O.S. §§ 160.11–160.22 (the “Act”), the notice requirements contained at 
OAC 165:35-45-4 of the Oklahoma Corporation Commission’s (“OCC’s”) Wind Energy rules, 
and the notice requirements contained at OAC 25:40-3-1 of the Oklahoma Department of 
Aerospace and Aeronautics’ (“ODAA’s”) Wind Energy Rules, NextEra Energy Resources, Inc. 
hereby submits to the OCC, notification of intent to build the Willow Creek Wind Energy Project 
(“Willow Creek”). Willow Creek is located in Pawnee and Noble Counties, Oklahoma. 
Simultaneous to this notification, a copy (attached as Exhibit A and B) is being sent to Pawnee 
and Noble County Commissioners. Notice has previously been timely sent to the ODAA. 

The Federal Aviation Administration (“FAA”) 7460-1 forms for Willow Creek were submitted to 
the FAA on January 22, 2024, and are attached hereto as Exhibit B. The project description 
depicting the boundary is attached hereto as Exhibit C. 

NextEra Energy Resources, Inc. hereby attests compliance with the provisions of 17 O.S. § 
160.20 (A). 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions regarding this filing. 

Sincerely, 

Bryce Kuhn 
Project Manager, Development 
Bryce.Kuhn@nexteraenergy.com 

Cc: 
Mark Argenbright, Director, Public Utility Division 
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